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We thoroughly enjoyed a week together with Chris and Melissa Kane in August when they came for 

a visit from Irvine, Ca.  They  jumped right in and got involved in the ministry with us.  Chris shared 

an impacting message at the Men’s Tuesday night Bible Study. That night, we all celebrated 

Agusto’s seventh Anniversary working in this ministry. Agusto was publically recognized for 

faithfully demonstrating the character quality of LOYALTY. Both Chris and Melissa touched 

everyone’s hearts at the Lady’s Thursday Bible Study with a message from their own hearts.  The 

ladies  had been preparing for weeks for their arrival with a warm and loving Welcome Party 

combined with their annual “surprise” 

Birthday Party for Lisa. The children 

presented Lisa with a HUGE birthday 

card accompanied with hugs. It was a 

joyous and festive occasion with food, 

song, prayer, meaningful words and 

lots and lots of love.  We give God the 

glory for the lives He touches through 

His Word.  “All Scripture is God-breathed 

and is useful for teaching, rebuking, 

correcting and training in righteousness.” 

2 Timothy 3:16  

NOTICE:  Here we are in the fall, but we will March forward to let 
you know ahead of time; we plan to be in the States in March of 
2017. A family reunion in Arizona for Lisa’s family has been in the 
planning for a couple of years. SO, assuming we are able, our desire 
is to spend some time in both Arizona AND California. 

BIRTHDAY PARTY INVITE: If you are, or will be, in Az. and would 
like to join us, we plan to celebrate Art’s birthday on the evening of 
Wednesday, March 22nd in Scottsdale. More information to follow. 



 

TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS MAY BE SENT TO: 

 

  CTEN                              

PO Box 291307 

Kerrville, TX 78029-1307 

www.cten.org/artcamarena   

                 800-872-5404  

Online donations may be made by 
going to:  

      www.cten.org/artcamarena  

 

EFT (Electronic Funds Transfers) are 
available by calling the finance 

department at CTEN at  

800-872-5404  

Checks should have a note attached 
with our name on it. 

We are in prayer for the United States of America as we go through this political transition. We voted from Guatemala and are confident the 
Lord will place the person He choses in the Oval Office. May we rest in His will. “Let everyone be subject to the governing authorities, for there 

is no authority except that which God has established. The authorities that exist have been established by God.” Romans 13:1 

                                                 HAPPY THANKSGIVING to all our U.S. friends and family!    Art & Lisa  

   The children had a blast celebrating “The 
Day of the Child”. They were spoiled with 
food, cake, a spiritual message, games, gifts 
and a bright, cheerful sunshine piñata made 
by one of the moms. Laughter was in the air 

and candy in their pockets. 

   Both the Lady’s & Children’s Bible Studies 
also threw a party for two of the Bible Study 
leaders. Gloria has been teaching the 
children for 14 years now. Erica has been in 
leadership of the Lady’s Bible Study for 7 of 
the 12 years she has been attending. Sandra 
(below) made a beautiful fresh flower 

arrangement as a gift from the ladies group. 

Lisa, Erica and Gloria 
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